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A message from Mrs Young …. 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I hope that you have had the opportunity to read our SIAMs report - I'm 
sure you'll agree that it is a wonderful testament to our lovely school.  
 
Well done to the Y4 pupils who attended the football competition this 
week - they were a credit to school! Y4 will be performing their class        
assembly next Friday and I am excited to see them sharing their learning 
with us all.  
 
We have our Easter Service to look forward to on Monday and do hope 
you can join us. Unfortunately, I am unable to attend due to being involved 
in interviews for a teaching position at St James. I will be with you in spirit 
and look forward to hearing all about it afterwards and seeing the photos 
and videos.  
 
Y5 have a trip to Jodrell Bank to look forward next week also - it promises 
to be a fantastic day for them! 
 
Have a lovely weekend,  
 

Our Value this half 
term is: 

HOPE THROUGH    
Justice 

www.parish.st-helens.sch.uk    01744 678 430 TWITTER: @parishschool1 

Learning and Growing Together in Faith, Hope and Love 



AƩendance Update 

We need to try really hard each and 
every week to make sure every year 
group is beaƟng our 97% target—

this will help us to succeed! 

Our aƩendance this week is: 94.1% 

Our aƩendance for the year so far 
is: 94.5% 

 

   

189 pupils with       
perfect aƩendance 

this week! 

Attendance 
Whole School 

 

94.1% 

Year 1 88.8% 

Year 2 93.3% 

Year 3 97.8% 

Year 4 96.3% 

Year 5  98.3% 

Year 6  90.4% 

Reception 94.2% 



Parish Pizza Challenge! 

Our next AƩendance Challenge is a yummy one! 

If your child’s class has aƩendance of above 97% each week, 
they will earn a slice of pizza for their class pizza chart. If they 

get 5 before the end of the half term (a 6 week half term) they 
will earn a pizza party for their class!  

You’ve got to be in to win!!  



Headteacher’s Award WINNERS 

Nurturing Curiosity 

Diary Dates 
18/3/2024—Easter Service in Church led by Y3.  

19/3/2024—Phonics Screening Check Parent 
MeeƟng for Y1.  

19/3/2024—Family Learning Story Sacks session 2.  

21/3/2024—Y5 to Jodrell Bank 

21/3/2024—Parish Praise 

22/3/2024—Y4 Class Assembly 

22/3/2024—Y5 to Parish Church for Easter Prayer 
Space.  

25/3 & 27/3/2024—Parents Evenings (LeƩers to  
follow) 

25/3/2024—Easter Eggstravaganza—Bingo and 
tombola.  

21/3/2024—Book Fair Arrives in School 

27/3/2024—Y6 to Parish Church Easter Prayer 
Space 

28/3/2024—Y5 Fun Day for Willowbrook Hospice 

RECEPTION 

 

Elijah 
Knowles 

YEAR 1 

 

Bobby  
Beardwood 

YEAR 2 

 

Noah Lloyd 

YEAR 3 

 

Daisy       
Howells 

YEAR 4 

 

Reegan      
Purcell 

YEAR 5 

 

Hanna 
Kotlarska 

YEAR 6 Koby Pye 

NURSERY Archie       
Anderson 

PE DAYS SPRING 2 

TUESDAY—YEAR 1 

WEDNESDAY—YEAR 2, YEAR 4, YEAR 5  & YEAR 6 

THURSDAY—NURSERY, RECEPTION, YEAR 1, YEAR 
3 & YEAR 6.  

FRIDAY— YEAR 2, YEAR 3, YEAR 4 & YEAR 5 

Full PE kit on these days.  

Black tracksuit/shorts and plain 
white T.Shirt (logo opƟonal) 

NO SLOGAN/BRANDED T SHIRTS OR 
BRIGHT COLOURS. THIS IS PART OF 
SCHOOL UNIFROM AND EXPECTATIONS 
MUST BE FOLLOWED. 

End of Term—Early Finish 

School will finish for the Easter Holidays on Thursday 
28th March.  

School will close at 2pm on this day. Please respond to 
the message on School Spider to acknowledge the early 

finish.  





School Uniform Reminders 
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Sponsored ‘Leapathon’  

Thank you to everyone who took part in our sponsored 
‘Leapathon’ last week. We raised a total of £1060.25 which 

will go towards some new play and sports equipment.  

CerƟficates for those who raised sponsorship and prizes for 
the highest fundraisers will be given next week.  

Parents’ Evening 

Our Parents’ Evenings will take place on Monday 25th and Wednes-
day 27th March. Bookings will only be available online via the School 

Spider app. Please ensure that you are able to access the app.  

If you have not booked an appointment yet, please speak to your 
child’s class teacher or the office.  

Mental Health Support Team—Parent Drop In 

On Wednesday 20th March from 2.30pm to 3.30pm, Emma, 
from the Mental Health Support Team and James, from the St 
Helens Wellbeing Service, will be holding drop ins in school for 

parents who would like any advice or support regarding    
physical or mental health.  













School Nurse Drop-In 

If you have any quesƟons relaƟng to your child’s 
health and wellbeing, please come and meet our 

school nurse Sam. She’ll be holding a parent drop-in 
on Tuesday 23rd January between 3 and 4pm. 

Please go to the school office to see her. 







You can now watch our Amazing dramaƟc  
movie "Hidden" about the life of a Young Carer 

and staring St Helens Young Carers                
Ambassador, Jude Riordan  

(Sam from CoronaƟon Street)  

We will be regularly highlighƟng the support we can offer to Young Carers in our school. 
Please see the Young Carers page on our website for more, and to let us know in  

confidence if you know a young person who would benefit from this support. 


